
Equal Employment Opportunity (EEO) Statement 

KSDZ-FM and KDJL-FM are committed to equal employment opportunities and a 

diverse workforce. However, as our stations do not employ five or more full-time 

employees, we are not required to file an annual EEO public inspection file report under 

FCC guidelines. 

We continue to uphold fair hiring practices and encourage qualified individuals to apply 

for any future openings. 

For more information, please contact Brad Achtemeier at 402-239-2793 or email 

brad@newschannelnebraska.com  
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